
 
 
 

City of Agoura Hills 
Old Agoura Park - Equestrian Arena 

Out of an abundance of caution and in accordance with the Los Angeles County 
Department of Public Health, city park restrooms and playgrounds remain CLOSED.  
Park open spaces and walkways remain open, as long as people practice proper social 
distancing. 
 

The Equestrian Arena will open on a limited basis,  
provided the following RULES and GUIDELINES are followed: 

 
 

Arena temporary use and limited  
HOURS OF OPERATION: 

Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Saturdays 
9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

 
 
NO more than two people and two horses allowed in Main Arena at a time.  
 
If others are waiting to use the arena, square pen, and/or round pen, please be respectful 
and limit your time to allow others to use them. 
 
All riders need to practice proper SOCIAL DISTANCING and remain at least six feet from 
others in all areas of the facility. 
 
All riders need to wear gloves, when opening and closing the arena gates.  Proper 
guidelines for sanitizing your hands, should be followed, including washing your hands 
and using hand sanitizer.  
 
Already existing normal Equestrian Arena rules created by the City still apply.   
 

 

If you have any questions, please reach out to us at: 
agourahillsrec@ci.agoura-hills.ca.us, by phone at 

(818) 597-7361, or visit the city’s website 
www.ci.agoura-hills.ca.us 

 


